
FREMONT COUNTY 
OFFICE OF EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

 
 
 

May 6th, 2024   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

FREMONT COUNTY, Colo. – The Grandview Avenue bridge replacement project will begin 

with road closures on May 13th,2024. Attached is the traffic plan detailing the detour route for 

Grandview Ave through traffic for the Grandview Ave bridge replacement project. The detour 

will be in place and the road will be closed on either side of Fourmile Creek on May 13, 2024, 

through mid-November 2024. Fremont County is the owner of this project, the Contractor is 

Siete, Inc of Rye, CO. The project will remove and replace the old load restricted bridge with a 

new one which includes sidewalks for pedestrian safety.  The cost of the project is $3.1 million 

with local, state, and federal funding including a significant contribution from CDOT. Working 

hours for the contractor will be from 7:00am-5:30pm Monday through Friday 

 

Visit the Fremont County website at www.fremontcountyco.gov for project updates, information 

on county services and access to county offices information. You can also visit the Fremont 

County, Fremont County Emergency Management, and the City of Canon City Facebook 

pages for more information and project updates.  
 

 

### 
 

For further information please contact: 
 
Mykel Kroll 

Fremont County Director of Emergency Management 

Fremont County PIO 

1901 East Main Street 

Canon City, CO 81212 

O- 719-276-7422 

mykel.kroll@fremontco.com  

 

Tony Carochi 

Fremont County Administrator 

615 Macon Avenue 

Canon City, CO 81212 

O- 719-276-7351 

Tony.carochi@fremontco.com  
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